
Dear Band Students and their Parents,

The NVHS Band Parents Association is pleased to announce that the Summer Music Scholarship Application Process will begin February 14, 2022. The Scholarship Program is designed to encourage students to attend summer music camps or further their music education. There are two options this year on the Scholarship application.  We will award $250.00 scholarships for summer music camps and $100 scholarships for Neuqua summer camps or music expenses that enhance music education.  

Over the years NVHS band students have attended many high quality camps. Some examples of such quality camps and their websites are below.

Illinois School of Youth Music...www.isym.music.Illinois.edu
Blue Lake Fine Arts Camp..... www.bluelake.org
Interlochen Fine Arts Camp....www.interlochen.org
Birch Creek Music Camp....www.birchcreek.org

The Scholarship application will be available to fill out online on the NVHS website at www.neuquamusic.org.   

Scholarship Applications will begin now, and they will be due at the end of the school day Friday, March 25, 2022. 

Scholarships will be announced after Spring Break and will be officially awarded at the NVHS BPA Awards Night in May.  Each $250 award is to be used for summer music camp tuition and each $100 award is to be used for the NVHS Summer Music Department offerings or the expenses outlined in your application. In the event you have already paid for an upcoming camp, you will be asked to provide a receipt for reimbursement. If you decide not to attend a camp the money reverts back to the NVHS BPA Scholarship Fund.

Caryn Perucca
NVHS BPA 2021-2022 Scholarship Committee Chair
